La correspondencia
debe dirigirse a los
Inspectores

LLOYD'S REGISTER' OF SHIPPING

Ori1ciNna CENTRAL: 71, FENCHURCH STREET. LoNDRES. Ei €,13

Calle Gran Via, 83, 1.° izqda. L
Apartado de Correos N° 286, Bilbao

Teléfonos ) 20

Telegramas: Register, Bilbao 25th August, 19 04 21 69 95

Dear Sir,
m. 5. ("JOSELIN")
m.s. "MIGUELIN POMBOQ"

With reference to your memoranda dated
the 12th and 18th inst. regarding the above two
vegsels we have to advise that the m.s. "JOSELIN"
was observed to be in drydock at Pasajes on the 21s%
inst.

In the absence of the Owners' Superintendent,
enquiries at the Shipyard carrying out repairs to the
vessel, Messrs. Luzurigga S.A., revealed that this
Society's class had been withdrawn by the Owners.

Efforts to make direct contact with the
Owners have been unsucessful.

We were glso advised that similar action
had been taken with regard to the class of the
M.S. "MIGUELIN POMBO".

We will advise you further on this matter

- when contgct with the Owners has been made.

Yours faithfully,
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For the /Surveyorse.

The Secretary,
London. -

c.c. NMadrid.







